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During Q2 of 2024, the Archives Subcommittee, Archivist and Assistant Archivist held 3 in-person 

meeting at the storage unit – to file, scan, and organize Archive materials – as well as 3 online 

meetings to discuss Archives business.   

Representatives from the Archives subcommittee attended and set up mobile displays at several 

Area events including 2 workshops, 3 Anniversary meetings, and 2 District meetings.  

 

Updating Area 59 history in the Structure Manual 

The following motion was made at the last Quarterly meeting:  

“The Archives Subcommittee moves to implement the revised history section of the Structure 

Manual as submitted in its entirety.” 

After some discussion to explain the rationale behind the suggested changes, the motion passed 

to be taken back to the groups.  The Area Committee will vote during the 3Q2024 June Quarterly 

meeting.  

 

District display binders 

The Archives Subcommittee, Archivist and Assistant Archivist continued the tireless search for 

new district display binders.  With high hopes, a test binder was ordered along with vinyl lettering 

to boot.  Upon evaluation of the test binder, we quickly realized the quality was poor and the 

durability was non-existent.  Folks, we cannot make this up!  However, we are currently following 

another promising lead with the hopes to have new district display binders for EPGSA 2024.  Stay 

tuned. 


